


                                                

 

	 	 	 	 2017	Lead	and	Copper	Narrative	

	

Buildings	in	Ohio	built	prior	to	1998	or	that	use	plumbing	material	or	solder	manufactured	before	
1998	may	have	materials	with	greater	than	8%	lead	and	are	at	a	higher	risk	of	contributing	lead	to	
the	drinking	water	than	materials	manufactured	after	1998.	In	addition,	buildings	built	and	
plumbing	materials	manufactured	after	2014	were	required	to	have	less	than	0.25%	lead	by	weight	
and	have	the	lowest	risk	for	contributing	lead	to	the	drinking	water.	It	should	be	noted	however	
that,	although	prohibited,	some	use	of	leaded	solder	or	leaded	components	may	have	occurred	after	
the	prohibitions	became	effective.	

	

Carlisle’s	water	system	is	unique	and	is	considered	new	by	industry	standards.	Carlisle	started	
installing	public	water	in	the	year	1993.	The	water	mains	are	constructed	of	ductile	iron	and	service	
lines	are	composed	of	copper	to	the	corp	stop	and	plastic	into	the	building.		Carlisle	is	also	unique	
for	the	fact	that	85%	of	our	residents	are	on	private	wells	which	is	GREEN	on	our	map.	All	public	
water	customers	since	1993	to	present	are	the	LIGHT	BLUE	on	our	map.		All	land	colored	in	DARK	
BLUE	is	vacant	land.			

	

	

																 




